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 memorandum 
 

 City Clerk’s Office 

 510-284-4060 

DATE: July 18, 2023 

 

TO: Mayor and Councilmembers 

  

FROM: Deirdre Rockefeller-Ramsey, Police Business Manager/Acting Records Manager 

 

SUBJECT: July 18, 2023 City Council Meeting 

 Correction to Executive Summary, Agenda Item 2.K - Authorize the City 

Manager or her Designee to Enter into a Memorandum of Understanding with 

the Fremont Unified School District to Continue the School Resource Officer 

Program 

 

 
 

Item 2.K, Executive Summary reads: 

 

The purpose of this staff report is to authorize the City Manager or designee to execute a 

Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with the Fremont Unified School District (FUSD). The 

purpose of the MOU is to continue the partnership of the School Resource Officer (SRO) Program 

July 1, 2023 through June 30, 2026. The program enhances school safety and helps to sustain a 

positive learning environment. The Police Department will continue to provide one police officer 

for each of the six FUSD high schools within the City of Fremont. FUSD will provide office space, 

furnishings and a telephone line for each officer. The cost of the program will be jointly shared by 

the City of Fremont and FUSD. On May 11, 2023, the SRO MOU was approved by the FUSD 

Board during their scheduled Board Meeting. 

 

 

Corrected to: 

 

The purpose of this staff report is to authorize the City Manager or designee to execute a 

Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with the Fremont Unified School District (FUSD). The 

purpose of the MOU is to continue the partnership of the School Resource Officer (SRO) Program 

July 1, 2023 through June 30, 2026. The program enhances school safety and helps to sustain a 

positive learning environment. The Police Department will continue to provide one police officer 

for each of the six FUSD high schools within the City of Fremont. FUSD will provide office space, 

furnishings and a telephone line for each officer. The cost of the program will be jointly shared by 

the City of Fremont and FUSD. On May 24, 2023, the SRO MOU was approved by the FUSD 

Board during their scheduled Board Meeting. 

 


